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As an owner of a very rare, endangered breed, I oppose SB1076 as it is too broad in 

scope and penalizes responsible, ethical breeders of purebred dogs.  

 

Ethical breeders do not falsify immunization records or engage in scurrilous breeding 

and importation practices which this bill seems to target. In doing so the bill 

encompasses ethical breeders as well. This is uncalled for.  

 


